

Dear Valued Customers:

I am excited to announce that as of October 1, 2019, Infomedia Company, Inc. will be merging with GuardTronic, Inc. I truly believe the merger will allow me to better service my customers, particularly those who live outside of the Muskogee area as GuardTronic has several locations in both Oklahoma and Arkansas. While the decision to make any changes to my company was not easy, in many ways, this merger brings me full circle in my electronics career and, for me, is like returning home. I got my start in the security industry nearly 40 years ago when I took a position with the Muskogee GuardTronic office, and through the years, I have maintained both my respect for the company and the friendships I formed during my employment there.

For the most part, you will notice no change in your service other than receiving your statements directly from GuardTronic. I will be working with GuardTronic and will, therefore, still be overseeing your accounts. Hopefully, any changes you do notice will be positive, such as better communication and shorter service wait times since the merger allows us access to more office personnel and service technicians.

In the near future, you will be receiving a follow-up letter further explaining the details of the merger directly from the GuardTronic office. Please do not hesitate to contact me immediately if you have questions or concerns. I appreciate your loyal business through the years and look forward to continuing to serve your security needs.

Sincerely yours:

Doug Brannon

President, Infomedia Company, Inc.